


To:	San	Mateo	County	Planning	Department


From:	John	and	Marnie	Weston


Re:	PLN2021-00406	-	Barsh	&	Russo	Residence


To	Whom	It	May	Concern:


We	are	writing	to	express	our	support	for	the	house	design,	proposed	for	the	vacant	lot	at	000	Balboa,	
which	is	across	the	street	(on	The	Alameda)	from	our	house.	We	are	very	happy	to	see	a	single	family	
residence,	in	keeping	with	the	scale	of	our	neighborhood,	rather	than	the	large	multi-family	
development	proposed	by	the	previous	owner.	We	truly	appreciate	the	style	and	design	of	the	house,	
and	think	it	will	fit	well	on	the	block,	in	addition	to	being	an	attractive	addition	to	our	community.	


We	don’t	have	any	concerns	about	the	house	infringing	on	our	views	or	privacy,	and	look	forward	to	
welcoming	our	new	neighbors.


Thank	you,


John	&	Marnie	Weston


egsanctuary@gmail.com


